January 5, 1965

Mr. L. A. Pommerening

U. 8. Department of Agriculture
Forest Service

Cadillac, Michigan

Dear Mr. Pommerening:

I thought you would be interested to know that a large
picture of the sign posted on the Kirtland's Warbler
Management Area appears in "The World of Birds" by
James Fisher and Reger Tory Peterson (Doubleday &
Compeny, Garden City, New York) page 260. This new
book is large and colorful, and is aimed at a popular
audience on both sides of the Atlantie. Fisher is
British.

This will bring some publicity to your efforts in a
most durable and widespread form,

S8incerely yours,

Harold Mayfield:eh

River Road, R.F.D.
Waterville, Ohio



November 30, 1965
6140 (2630)

Mr. H. A. Svensen

U. S. Department of Agriculture
Forest Service

T10 N. Sixth Street

Milwesukee, Wisconsin 53203

Dear Mr. Svensen:

I am very happy indeed to write the attached letter in support
of your nomination of Robert Radke and John Byelich for con-
servation awards.

Just a few days ago I wrote an endorsement also for Tom Scott
of Oregon, but I am hoping that my giving two endorsements will
not dilute either.

I am interested to see that you have already received a copy
of Animals with my Kirtland's Warbler story and pictures. I
have not yet received my supply of copies or I would have sent
you one. Perhaps I did not tell you how I happened to write
this version. I made so many corrections in the first draft
sent me by the editors that they threw up their hands and said,
"Let's start all over. You write it."

Had it not been for this chain of circumstances I certainly
would never have volunteered an article so parallel to the fine
piece in Audubon Msgazine. However it will reach a different
audience for the most part, I believe.

Thank you for bringing to my attention this opportunity to give
a boost to my friends Radtke and Byelich.

Sincerely yours,

Harold Mayfield:eh
River Road, R.F.D.
Waterville, Ohio 43566







